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Dr George Conrad
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Dr Navdeep Sethi
Dr Anna Romito

Dr Nita Kodical 

PPG Meeting
Wednesday 10th of May 2017
17.00-18.00

First floor community room

Minutes
Attendees 

SW,TH, AJ , CC, AH, AB, 
Introductions
Everybody introduced themselves through introduction round. 
Friends and Family test

Recent results from month April show that 74% of our patients would recommend us to their friends and families. AJ explained to the group how feedback is collected and if they would like to share their experience with us they can fill in the green card that is available at the front desk. AJ went through more details feedback with the group. 
Group shared their experience, AH, AB and CC said that triage telephone system is working well and it is a very good alternative to the usual face to face appointments. Group said it is convenient to be able to get in touch with the clinician in emergency over the phone. 

Staff update 

SW informed the group that the practice was looking to cover six sessions. Sessions where mainly covered by the locum GP. SW said that from 1st July all six session will be covered by Dr Rebecca Gaster, who used to work at EC. SW also said that practice has an additional session on Monday morning that is covered by Dr Sally Johnson, who is Medical Director of Greenbrook. 
Group asked if there are any changes at the reception. SW said that reception team if fairly new and so far we had only positive comments about their work. 
Patient online access 
AJ explained to the group that every practice has to have a minimum of 10 % of the population registered for online services. AJ said that practice is currently at 9.3% and encourage everybody to register to book appointments and request medication online. 
AJ explained how we want to get the numbers up and group made few suggestions like :

· Text message advertising services 

· Email – advertising services 
· Posters that are more catchy 

Security 
CC emailed practice with her concerns around homeless people sleeping around the centre and higher than ever influx of drug users in the area. 
CC was concerned that it might be due to Turning Point drug and alcohol services that are provided in the building. 

SW re assured CC and other members that Turning Point drug services where in the building only for short space in time and are no longer held here. SW also mentioned that we experiencing more aggression from patients that in previous year. SW mentioned that dorm to dusk was installed at the back door to avoid people sleeping in there. SW said that practice is doing as much as it can to prevent such situation. 
SW mentioned that she is meeting with Cllr Wade to discuss risk in the area. 

CC asked if the practice could raise it concerns in the official letter to MP as this would support local residence. TH agreed to write the letter. 

AOB 

None 
Next meeting 30.08.2017 at 17.00. 


